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Tuesday, 14 September, 2021 

Re: Construction provision at Burnley College 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

As you will be aware, your child has chosen to complete a construction programme of study. This year, this will be 
provided by Burnley College. Students will attend Burnley College each Wednesday and experience a range of trades 
within the construction industry.  
 
Students will need to arrive at school for the usual start time of 9am. They will be expected to stay in school to 
complete their form time activities until 9:30am. We will then escort the students to Burnley college either on foot or 
using the school minibus. They will finish college at 3pm and will be dismissed from there.  
 
As students will be working at the college, we will provide them with a packed lunch. Students will not be supervised 
during their hour lunch break. This is to give the students the true college experience. However, if students do not 
return from lunch to complete their afternoon lessons, this will be reviewed and again, their college place may be at 
risk.  
 
Whilst attending college, it is imperative that students wear the correct protective footwear, which will be provided 
by school. The college may also provide other items of PPE which must be worn. Failure to comply with wearing the 
correct PPE will result in your child being sent home and puts their college place at risk. 
 
Should you require any further information or wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr C Glennon 
 

 


